
 
   
 
To: COMO McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, CDR Keenan, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 03 Jan 2021 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-07, continues to maintain the fuel farm located at Point Arena Lighthouse which is 
critical to the Helo OPTs. The Auxiliary has also resumed cleaning the lighthouse.  
 
Flotilla 08-08 No activity reported for December 2020.  
 
Flotilla 08-11, has been taken out of service until Covid-19 restrictions are lifted.  The Auxiliary 
29127 is out of service until COVID-19 restrictions are lifted. A meeting is scheduled for January 
19th to discuss the closing of the Coast Guard Station in Crescent City, CA. 
 
Flotilla 08-39, The OPTREX at Antlers Resort is in the planning stages. However, due to the 
Covid-19 restrictions it is unsure if or when it will be held.  Contact Bill Hale, FC for more details. 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

	


